

May 20, 1999

Mr. Tony Menecola Applewood Glass & Mirror Ltd. 3439 Wolfedale Rd. Mississauga, ON, L5C 1Y8

Dear Tony,

On behalf of all at Concord Adex, I would like to thank you and your staff for your involvement in the completion of our Presentation Centre. The building is proving to be a delightful work environment and will be visited by thousands of prospective Concord Adex homebuyers in the near future. I hope that once our sales program begins, you and your friends will come and visit us.

Best wishes, CONCORD ADEX DEVELOPMENTS CORP.

David N. McComb

Vice-President, Construction